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GOVERNOR LOMBARDO TO SIGN SB 130 AT PUBLIC EVENT, RECOGNIZING 
THE INDUSTRY’S ROLE IN PROMOTING NEW LICENSURE OPPORTUNITIES 

 

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – Executive Officer David Behar will join Governor Lombardo, Senator 

Fabian Donate, Senator Edgar Flores, Senator John Steinbeck, Latin Chamber of Commerce of Nevada 

President/CEO Peter Guzman and other dignitaries on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, for a bill signing 

event on Senate Bill 130. During the most recent legislative session, SB 130 was approved allowing for the 

creation of a restricted license that permits individuals to perform home improvement projects on residential 

properties with limitations. 

 

“The Contractors Board appreciates the collaborative effort of many throughout the 2025 Legislative 

Session to bring forward tangible solutions that expand workforce development opportunities while 

continuing to prioritize the protection of consumers,” expressed Behar. “We welcome individuals to join the 

construction workforce under this new restricted license category as they gain the experience and 

knowledge necessary to achieve a full contractor’s license in the future.” 

 

The event will begin at 1:15 p.m. at the Latin Chamber of Commerce located at 300 N. 13th Street, Las 

Vegas, Nevada. All who are interested in attending are welcome. 

 

The Board recently held its first SB 130 workshop where nearly 50 people attended at the Las Vegas office 

receiving information on the new licensure opportunity and application requirements. A second workshop 

will be held in the Reno office, 5390 Kietzke Lane, Suite 102, on September 8, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.  

Anyone interested in applying for the restricted license is encouraged to attend and RSVP as soon 

as possible as seating is limited. 

 

To RSVP, use the QR code to the right to submit your reservation or  

send an e-mail directly to kmccampbell@nscb.state.nv.us.   

 

The full contents of Senate Bill 130 can be found on the Nevada Legislative website at: 

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/83rd2025/Bill/12075/Text#.  Future workshops and hearings 

will be held to obtain public comment on new regulatory requirements in accordance with SB 130. 

# # # 

The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
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construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by 
Nevada licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety 
and welfare of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit 
www.nscb.nv.gov.  

 
Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 

 

 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   

(Please note new Southern Nevada address) 
www.nscb.nv.gov 


